My family and myself have used the Willamette river since 1976 for fun, sports and recreation. We have taken our children and now
our grandchildren out boating with no mishaps or tickets. We are Oregonians and see no valid reason to restrict our clean fun. |
have always felt that my taxes would be used for this fun clean recreational fun. | see no point in limiting this good clean fun. So
where do we go if we can not use the Willamette.? As inner city people, we pay to use this recreational spot and would terribly
inconvenience.



